
ANNEX D 
 

To City of York Council 
 
Please take note that we the undersigned residents of Rufforth Village object 
to the proposed plan to erect a permanent traffic chicane outside the village 
school as a traffic calming measure. In our view, the existing temporary 
chicane has added significantly to danger on the road, as was vociferously 
expressed at the parish council meeting at the Village Hall on 8 January 
attended by your representative Mr Jon Pickles. 
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